
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

 

25th January 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Our topic this term includes a study of rivers.  We plan to walk along the Hartford Stream, 

Beaulieu, from the source to its lower reaches.  The children will discover the human impact upon 

the stream and see geographical features that they are learning about in class. The children will be 

involved in various activities, including pond dipping. 

 

As part of our classroom work we shall be making the children aware of the need to respect the 

stream environment and to behave safely whilst near the water.  We feel this visit will enhance 

their geographical study and provide a memorable learning experience. 

 

The date for the visit is Thursday, 8th March and the cost of the visit is £13.50 per child.  The 

charge includes coach travel to Beaulieu and use of the Out of Town Centre and their staff. All 

our day visits are non-profit making.  Although contributions to school trips are voluntary if 

insufficient contributions are received unfortunately the trip maybe cancelled. 

 
We do request that all the children are to be in school for 8.45am at the latest for registration as 

we will be leaving school at 9.00am prompt.  Classroom doors will be open from 8.30am on this 

day. We will be returning for the end of school at 3.30pm.  Children will not need to wear school 

uniform and clothing needs to be suitable for the weather (no jeans please).  Children will need to 

bring a packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink in an unbreakable container, a plastic bag to sit on, wet 

wipes (for wiping hands before eating), wellington boots are essential ( not walking boots ) and 

water proofs (so we are prepared for all weather conditions).   These need to be carried in a 

backpack by the children all day in order for their hands to be free at all times.  

 

Please complete the form below and return it to school.  Please put any money in a sealed 

envelope and write your child’s name, class and “Hartford Stream” on the outside, alternatively 

you are able to pay online via scopay. If there are any problems please let us know. 

 

We would be delighted to receive help on this trip.  If any parents are able to help on this day 

please let your child’s class teacher know.  Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

E Cousins 

N Doran/V Hughes 

 

Swanmore CE (Aided) Primary School  

Year 3 Visit to the Out of Town Centre, Beaulieu  

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………….Class …………….. 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit and enclose the amount of £13.50 

 

Signed (parent) ………………………………………………………Date…………….. 


